
Dr. Michael Hinojosa 
Superintendent of Schools 

January 1, 2022 

Washington, Booker T. High School 
2501 Flora Street 
Dallas, Texas 75201 
DISD Box Number: 167 

Dear Scott M. Rudes: 

Independent 
Dallas 

DSchool 
District 

Educating All Students For Success 

 

Please post this letter on your public bulletin board and also forward a copy to your local PTA 
President. 

In 1987, Congress passed legislation that required all school districts to re-inspect their 
facilities for both friable and non-friable asbestos. This legislation is entitled the "Asbestos 
Hazard Emergency Response Act" (AHERA). Upon completion of the inspection process, an 
Asbestos Management Plan was submitted to the State of Texas for approval. AHERA 
required the district to annually notify parent teacher associations and employee organizations 
of the availability of the Management Plan for viewing. 

This letter is to advise that the Dallas Independent School District has completed its inspection 
and prepared an Asbestos Management Plan for Washington, Booker T. High School. As 
required by federal law, this plan was submitted and approved by the State of Texas Governor's 
Office. 

As Building Manager for your facility, your duties regarding this Plan are to maintain the Plan 
and make it accessible to employees, parents, contractors, and maintenance personnel. The 
Plan is not to be removed from the facility. If you cannot locate your Plan or you are having 
difficulty interpreting the Plan, please contact the Environmental Services Division at 972-
925-4503.

Sincerely,

Daryl Daniels, Director 
Environmental Services Division 

3701 Botham Jean Blvd 
Dallas, TX 75215 
(972) 925-4503
www.dallasisd.org 


